
113

Alexander Gunyon
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To: Consultations
Subject: Proposed development at Brooklands Farm

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I object to the proposed development at Brooklands Farm for the under-mention reasons:- 
 
1) There will be extra traffic such as private cars, delivery vans/lorries and refuse collection vehicles which 
will cause             more pollution and congestion. 
 
2) It will put extra strain on infrastructure for all services such as 
 
     a) Water and sewage 
     b) Gas and electricity 
     c) Healthcare which will probably increase waiting times in order to visit doctors Etal.  
 
I trust you will take these matters into consideration and if this proposal is passed, ensure that all services 
can cope with increased demand, in particular the roads. 
 
Kind regards, F. A. Harrad 
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